

Consejería de Educación, Universidades, Cultura y Deportes

Dirección General de Ordenación e Innovación Educativa Resolución de 23 de marzo de 2010 BOC 2010/066 –martes 6 de abril de 2010

PARTE ESPECÍFICA, OPCIÓN A

MATERIA LENGUA EXTRANJERA: INGLÉS	CFGS: CÓDIGO: GS DNI:
 CRITERIOS DE CALIFICACIÓN Preguntas sobre el texto: 1 punto cada una. 	

Redacción: 5 ptos.: Se evaluará la precisión gramatical y léxica, la amplitud de vocabulario y estructuras usadas, la distribución correcta de párrafos, la puntuación adecuada, la cohesión del texto y la ortografía

Read the following text

My friend, Paco, hasn't got an ordinary house; it is an energy-saving house up in the mountain. It has special panels to collect the energy from the sun. The water, which comes from the rain, is stored in big containers. He produces his own electricity, converting sewage into methane. And the kitchen has different containers for each kind of waste: cans, paper, plastic, glass, etc. It is also a very nice house.

I think the world would be much cleaner if we all plan our houses like this one. But I wonder how millions of people, like me, who live in small apartments in big cities could manage. There is no enough room!

Anyway, I'm aware of the problem of our environment, so I do whatever I can "to be green". I use my bicycle to go to school, have short showers instead of having a bath. I also take my own shopping bag to the supermarket and, of course, I use the recycling containers to throw all the waste which could be recycled.

As you see all of us can do many "little things" to contribute to preserve our nature and save our natural resources.

1. Give full answers to the following questions:

a. What is it particular about Paco's house?



Consejería de Educación, Universidades, Cultura y Deportes Dirección General de Ordenación e Innovación Educativa

Resolución de 23 de marzo de 2010 BOC 2010/066 –martes 6 de abril de 2010

b. Why does the writer think it is difficult to be green in big cities?

c. What does the writer do to be green?

d. How does recycling help preserve our planet?

e. What does the writer want us to be aware of?

2. Writing exercise:

In about 80–100 words write about the advantages or disadvantages you will find in living in a big house in the mountain or in a flat in a city. (Before starting writing your essay, remember to classify the advantages and disadvantages of each place and do it in different paragraphs).